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I think it's disgusting that it has taken so long for 16 and 17-year-olds to gain the right 

to vote. It's 2023. As far as I remember, the last time this was proposed was in 2021. 

This is ridiculous. Oregonians who have testified support for this have shown 

scientific research proving that they are mentally capable of voting. A bunch of 

countries and a handful of cities have already done this, and they already participate 

in our government and society. My husband, Harrison was pretty damn kind in his 

testimony. I'm not gonna be. You are lucky my car is broken. Otherwise, I would have 

driven down there to give my testimony in person.  

 

PASS THIS GODAMN BILL!  


